7" and 8" Graders: Interested in being on the yearbook committee?

Here’s what you need to do:

Create a sample yearbook page for Mrs. Zimmerman, Ms. Calva, and Ms. Kendzierski by
Friday, September 27. You can use any format that you want and any programs (snapfish,
shutterfly, flickr, Google Docs, Google Drawings, and Word are some examples) that you want.
The pictures can be of you and your family/friends or obtained from the internet. It needs to be
created on the computer because we will be using the computer to create the SUS yearbook.

What we are looking for:

e Layout of pictures

e Graphics and/or borders

e Titles, headings, or captions

e Anything else to make it special.

You can print out the document, email, or share it with Mrs. Zimmerman at
jzimmerman@stursula.org. If you use a photo sharing website, you can save the creation and
email us the link to view. Thanks for your interest, and have fun! Please remember to include
your name and homeroom on your submission!

YEARBOOK WILL MEET ON TUESDAYS! Depending on how many people are on the
committee, we may break into groups and meet different weeks. We will meet until 4:00. Make
sure you are picked up promptly at the gym doors at 4, or you can go to extended day.

Space is limited.

*8™ grade: if you were on the committee last year, you do not need to make a new sample page.
Simply email Mrs. Zimmerman to let me know you want to be on the committee or put a note in
Mrs. Zimmerman’s mailbox by 9/27.
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